
Report on Student Induction Training Programme 

 

The Additional Skill Acquisition Programme (ASAP) of MES Keveeyam College, 

Valanchery, organised a Student Induction Training Programme on 8th February 2025 in the 

Conference Hall. The session, held from 9.30 AM to 3.30 PM, aimed to familiarise students 

with essential soft skills and communication strategies to enhance their academic and 

professional journey. 

 

The programme commenced with a warm welcome address by Dr Reji A L, ASAP 

Coordinator, who introduced the objectives of ASAP and highlighted the importance of skill 

development in higher education. He emphasised the significance of communication skills in 

shaping students' careers and personal growth. 

 

The resource person for the session was Mr Anto Dane, a Soft Skills Trainer and 

Communication Coach with ASAP, Government of Kerala. Through an interactive and 

engaging approach, he guided students on various aspects of communication, including 

public speaking, interpersonal skills, and confidence building. The session included practical 

exercises, role-plays, and group discussions, making it a highly participatory experience. 

 

Around 30 students actively participated in the training, gaining valuable insights into 

effective communication techniques. The interactive nature of the session allowed students to 

ask questions, share experiences, and practice newly learned skills. 

 

The programme concluded with a feedback session where students expressed their 

appreciation for the enriching experience. They highlighted the practical relevance and 

engaging methodology of the training. The event successfully achieved its goal of equipping 

students with essential communication and soft skills, marking a positive beginning to their 

skill development journey under ASAP. 
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MoU signed between ASAP Kerala and MES Keveeyam College, 

Valanchery 

 

Signed MoU handed over by Mr. Jishin, Programme Manager, ASAP 

Kerala to in charge Dr. Preetha S R on 27/03/2025 


